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 From the Town Chairman        

Featured Business 
Gills Rock Pottery 

12020 Lakeview Road   
Ellison Bay, WI  54210 

920-854-2774 
jkothor@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

 

Important Dates 
April 15th- Town Board Meeting - 4pm 
April 21st- Annual Town Meeting - 7pm 
   To be called to order for new supervisor oaths  
    and adjourned until May 19th 
May 6th- Town Board Meeting – 7pm 
 
            All meetings will be held via Zoom – 
check the agenda for details on how to join 

All individuals in the state of Wisconsin are ordered to stay at home or at their place of residence, with limited exceptions. 
Individuals who are using shared or outdoor space other than their home or residence, must, at all times and to the extent 

possible, maintain social distancing of at least 6 feet from another person. Individuals do not need to maintain social 
distancing between family members in a single living unit or with other household members. 

 
All individuals may leave their home or residence for a number of essential activities and functions including health and 
safety, such as picking up medications, visits with health care providers; obtaining groceries and food, buying gas or pet 
food, and other activities necessary to maintain the home or residence; outdoor activities, such as walking, biking, hiking 
or running while maintaining social distancing (does not include contact sports such as basketball); taking care of others, 

including friends and pets; and the travel associated with such tasks. (Emergency Order #12 County of Door.) 
 

We all have the responsibility to ourselves, neighbors and community to obey the emergency orders issued by Door 
County and Liberty Grove. We are dealing with a situation that, if not contained and stopped, will dramatically alter Door 
County. Anyone who thinks this does not apply to them needs to wake up now and understand how dangerous this virus 
is. To those that are following the guidelines thank you being a responsible member, visitor, or second homeowner to our 

community. 
 

The Board and committees are now using Zoom to conduct meetings to avoid close contact. It is a video/audio 
teleconference service which is also open to the public to attend. Links to the meetings are provided on posted agendas. 
Attendance can be done via the internet and/or phone. Instructions are available on the Town Web site or by calling the 

office. The Town Office is closed to walk in traffic but available by telephone and email to answer questions. 
 

Letters are being sent to people wishing to reserve a slip at the Ellison Bay Marina informing them that it may be closed 
this summer due to the high water with potential damage from strong winds off the bay. All Town parks and facilities will 

remain closed until our emergency resolution is rescinded with the exception of the Town office.  Steps are being taking to 
mitigate the possible undermining of a section of North Bay Road due to the high water. The most recent report from the 
Corps of Engineers indicates that high water levels broke the record for March. The high water is not expected to abate 

this spring and summer. Paving and chip sealing of designated roads and road maintenance will continue as planned for 
this year baring any event that disrupts the schedule.  

 
The pandemic emergency has highlighted the need for adequate internet service within the Town.  As has been noted 
before currently the only provider of service within the Town needs to install wireless towers to extend reaching those 

without service or limited service. 
 

Thank you to the Town Crew for the safety shields, to the individuals who worked on election day, and the office for their 
due diligence throughout the election process.  On behalf of the Town Board and Administration we wish you a Happy and 

Healthy Easter. 

https://evers.wi.gov/Documents/COVID19/EMO12-SaferAtHome.pdf


    From your Town Board 
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Weight Limits on Roads 
 

The following roads have weight limits placed 
on them at this time and there will be No Exceptions 

 
 
Apple Port Rd 
Badger Rd 
Beach Rd 
Birchwood Rd 
Blackberry Rd 

                Door Bluff 
Flint Ridge Rd 
 Garrett Bay Rd 
German Rd 

               Green Rd 42- Beach Rd  
Highview Rd 
Hill Road 
Humbug Rd 
Isle view Rd 
Kenosha Dr 
Lakeview Rd 

                Maple Rd 
N Port Des Mortes 
Orchard Rd 

                Plateau Rd 
Porcupine Bay 

                Scandia Rd 
Settlement Rd 
Timberline Rd 
Townline Dr 
Waters End Rd 
Wildwood Rd 

                Wisconsin Bay Rd 
Woodcrest Rd   ZZ to Q 

 

 

 
 

 

 

REMEMBER 
 

A delicious and nutritious lunch is provided by 
The Senior Resource Center  

At the 
Liberty Grove Town Hall  

 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday  
Every week, except on Holidays. 
Lunch is available for pick up at 

noon. 
 

Call **920-746-2523** 
24 hours before the  

first time you come for lunch. 
 

Liberty Grove’s Annual Town Meeting 
Due to COVID-19, the Annual meeting will be called to order 
via Zoom (audio/visual conference) only to allow for the new 
supervisors to be sworn in.  NO other business will be 
conducted prior to the meeting being adjourned until May 
19th, provided that the gathering restrictions have been lifted 
by that time. 
 
 



                                                 
 

Zoom Meetings 
NWTC Community Education Classes upcoming 
 
To see all the classes/credit classes offered in Sister Bay go to www.nwtc.edu and click on “Find a Class” by 
location and choose “Learning Innovation Center” in the drop down box. You can also register by calling 1-888-
385-NWTC, or you can call 920-746-4970 for assistance. 
 

Electronic Recycling and paper shredding!!! 
The June Shredfest has been cancelled due to Covid-19. The next Shredfest is scheduled for Saturday 
September 12, 9-1pm Liberty Grove and Sister Bay Residents only. 
                   

 

                                     
Covid-19 Symptom Chart 

 

 

http://www.nwtc.edu/


 

 

Liberty Grove Senior Resources 
 
The “Senior Newsletter” is a monthly publication of the Door County Senior and Community Center.  Their goal is to 
keep you informed of issues and events that may be of interest to you as well as available resources in Door County. 
 
You can access the “newsletter” online by going to the Door County Website at www.co.door.wi.gov and clicking on 
Department, Senior and Community Center and then newsletter.  You can also find it under Quick Links on the right side 
of the page. 
If you would like to have a newsletter sent to you via email, please contact Wendy at DCSRC@co.door.wi.us and you will 
be put on a list to receive one each month. 
 
Senior Guidance, an organization dedicated to providing helpful senior living resources for the elderly. There is a 
dedicated section that provides extremely detailed information on Wisconsin assisted living, a listing of services 
available for seniors living in Wisconsin: www.seniorguidance.org 

 

SeniorCare is a prescription drug assistance program for Wisconsin residents who are 65 years of age or older 

and meet the enrollment requirements. The program is designed to help seniors with their prescription drug 

costs. 

To enroll in SeniorCare you must: 

• Be a Wisconsin resident. 

• Be a U.S. citizen or have qualifying immigrant status. 

• Be 65 years of age or older. 

Fill out a SeniorCare application. 

Every senior enrolling in SeniorCare must pay an annual $30 fee. The earliest you can apply is during the 

calendar month of your 65th birthday. If you are already age 65 or older, you can apply at any time. Your 

benefits will begin in the month after you apply. 

Your annual income determines your level of coverage in SeniorCare and how much SeniorCare will cover. See 

the Annual Income Limit table for out-of-pocket expenses and benefits for each level of participation. 

http://www.co.door.wi.gov/
mailto:DCSRC@co.door.wi.us
http://www.seniorguidance.org/
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/seniorcare/apply.htm
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/seniorcare/fpl.htm

